
 

 

Commencement 2022 

Information for Guests 

 

The Riverside Secondary 2022 Graduation Commencement Ceremony is being held this year at Simon 

Fraser University on: 

Sunday, June 26, 2022 at 11:00 AM, in the Convocation Mall 

Seating is by general admission and guests are asked to be seated at least 15 minutes before the 

beginning of the ceremony. Tickets are on sale via SchoolCashOnline, as well as in the office, $5 each. 

Two free tickets are given per graduate.  

As SFU is a large complicated facility, guests are advised to become familiar with the layout of the 

campus prior to arriving for the ceremony.  Please see the Map of SFU printed on the next page. 

Once the Grad Procession begins, late guests are asked to avoid the large concrete staircase area leading 

to the Convocation Mall.  

Arrival: students need to be at the Halpern Centre entrance to SFU at 10:00AM 

Parking:  Free parking is available in the North Parking Lot only; optional pay parking is available in the 

visitor lot below the Convocation Mall.   

Pictures:  A free professional picture will be taken of each student as they cross the stage. Pictures will 

be made available before the end of the school year.  Guests wishing to take additional pictures are 

asked to avoid the center aisle, stage area, and stairs leading to the Convocation Mall.  

Students will be given their free and extra purchased tickets on June 20, during their block 4 and 5 

classes. We enclose with the tickets: 

• Map of SFU 

• Grad Transit Pass 

Please note that official Graduation Dogwood Certificates are mailed out during the summer. 

We are very pleased to present the Grad Class of 2022 and thank you for your help in making our 

ceremony a very memorable celebration for all.   

More information for the Graduates will be shared in another document, as well as reviewed at our 

rehearsal at 12:30pm on June 24th. 
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